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Brothers, 

It is my sad duty to inform you that Past Department Commander Randy 

Novak passed away on March 15th at the age of 62. 

 

PDC Novak was the organizer of the present-day Old Abe Camp #8, 

serving as Commander of that Camp for three years(1999-02), and the 

Wisconsin Dept. Commander from 2001-03.    

 

Please keep his wife Terry, son Aaron, and their family in your thoughts 

and prayers. 

 

Condolences may be sent to: 

Mrs. Teresa Novak 

641 Bowen Street 

Oshkosh, WI    54901 

 

A spring funeral in Mendota, Illinois (where Randy was born and grew 

up), and a summer memorial in Oshkosh are being planned. 

 

In honor of PDC Novak,  please drape all Department Charters and 

member badges for 30 days ending April 15th. 

 

In Fraternity, Charity, and Loyalty. 

Brian D. McManus, Commander                          

 

 

 

 

 


